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Biological Diversity to the Chair of the Platform concerning 

relevant matters for consideration by the Plenary at its second 

session  

  Note by the secretariat 

The annex to the present note contains a letter, dated 28 November 2013, from the Executive 

Secretary of the Convention on Biological Diversity to the Chair of the Platform. In his letter, the 

Executive Secretary requested the Chair of the Platform to bring to the attention of the Plenary at its 

second session matters of great relevance to the Subsidiary Body on Scientific, Technical and 

Technological Advice of the Convention.   
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